
Frankton Golf Course 

Adopted - Council 25 October 2011 

1. Council acknowledge the existing Frankton Golf Course has a finite life due to 
competing requirements for this land. 

2. Until that time, golf is the appropriate use for this land. 

3. A work group comprising representatives of Queenstown Lakes District Council, 
Lakes Leisure, the Queenstown Golf Club and Councillor Mawhinney report back to 
the December 2011 full Council meeting on the preferred means and structure to 
operate FGC for golf until the land is required is and funds are available to develop it 
for other sport or recreational needs;  

4. Council will work with Queenstown Golf Club to investigate alterative sites to replace 
Frankton Golf Course. 


